
 

 

Neinor Homes, S.A. (“Neinor” or the “Company”), in compliance with the reporting requirements provided for 
on article 227 of the Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, approving the consolidated text of the 
Securities Market Act, hereby informs of the following 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

On 23 January 2022, the Company received a communication from Luxembourg fund Stoneshield Capital 
informing that Stoneshield Southern Real Estate Holding II, S.à r.l. has acquired 14,760,436 Neinor shares, 
representing 18.453% of its share capital. 

According to this communication, the referred acquisition has been completed by means of various market 
and bilateral transactions. Settlement of certain bilateral transactions, for 11,740,349 Neinor shares, 
representing 14.678% of its share capital, is still pending and expected to take place on 23 February 2022. 

These transactions have been reported to the Spanish Securities Exchange Commission (CNMV) pursuant 
to Royal Decree 1362/2007, of 19 October. 

 

Madrid, 23 January 2022 
 
 

 

Silvia López Jiménez 

Secretary to the Board of Directors 
 


